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Publix Super Markets Inc. is issuing a voluntary recall for Wheatberry Salad. The product is available in plastic 
containers available in the Publix Delis. The sunflower kernels used in the salad are involved with the larger nationwide 
recall due toListeria monocytogenes. 

The Wheatberry Salad was available in all Publix retail locations in Alabama, Florida, Georgia, North Carolina, South 

Carolina, and Tennessee. Consumption of products containing Listeria monocytogenes can cause serious and 

sometimes fatal infection in young children, frail or elderly people, and others with weakened immune systems. Although 

healthy individuals may suffer only short-term symptoms such as high fever, severe headache, stiffness, nausea, 

abdominal pain and diarrhea, Listeria infection can cause miscarriages and stillbirths among pregnant women. 

“While the product is no longer available on store shelves, we have issued a voluntary recall because of our commitment 

to food safety and to advise our customers who may still have this product at home,” said Maria Brous, Publix media and 

community relations director. “No illnesses have been reported to date in connection with the Wheatberry Salad. 

Consumers who have purchased the products in question may return the product to their local store for a full refund. 

Publix customers with additional questions may call our Customer Care Center at 1-800-242-1227 or by visiting our 

website at www.publix.com . 

* We believe that none of the products being recalled were processed or offered through the national 
office.   
 
* We strongly encourage you to notify your agencies within one business day from receipt of this notice. 
 
* ALL cased and uncased inventories, both at the member level and agency level, need to be checked. 

This product may have entered member and agency warehouses through salvage, local donations, 
TEFAP, local purchases, retail pickups, food drives, or other avenues. 
 
* For additional local details, please contact the Health Department(s) for the area(s) your food bank 

serves. 
 
  
For full details on the recall, please 

visit: http://www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/ucm499717.htm?source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_source
=govdelivery 
  
If you have questions, please contact Wayne Melichar, Food Safety Manager, at 
wmelichar@feedingamerica.org or 312.629.7263. 
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